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ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK 
Well done to Woodpeckers!

Hedgehogs 96.26%

Ladybirds 99%

Badgers 91.59%

Squirrels 98.39%

Owls 95.33%

Foxes 96.45%

Woodpeckers 99.68%

Dear Families,
What a busy and exciting week we have had! The children looked fabulous in 
their odd socks on Monday to kickstart Anti-Bullying Week. In their classes, the 
children have thought about the importance of understanding bullying and 
what to do if they feel bullying is happening. 
It has also been Maths Week this week and the children have completed a wide 
range of activities linked to Maths, including a Business Enterprise plan for their 
cake sale in aid of Children in Need. Thank you to Miss Edwards for organising a 
fun Maths Week for us all!
The children looked brilliant with their crazy hair today for Children in Need! 
Well done everyone for making such a super effort! Thank you to Mrs Brodie for 
organising the fun activities linked to Children in Need and to all of the staff 
who have supported this great cause throughout the week! 
Next week is Assessment Week and the teachers will be assessing the children 
across Maths, Reading and Spelling. Some children will be completing booklets 
linked to these areas but please don’t worry they will be carried out in a relaxed 
and engaging way. Have a lovely weekend! Mrs Taylor



Anti-Bullying Week

Our Antibullying Week Video

We have spent lots of time this week talking about bullying 
and how to stop it!  As well as learning about bullying and 
making posters, some of our children also featured in our 
Trust Anti-Bulling Week Video, which you can view by 
clicking on the link below!

Year 2 Anti-
Bullying Posters

AletheiaAcademiesTrust_AntibullyingWeek.mp4


Crazy Hair Day for 
Children in Need!

What a wonderful day we have had! Thank you so much for 
supporting our fundraising here at the Primary! 
The crazy hair was certainly crazy, and all the children 
looked fantastic!  
Badger Class won ‘Hunt the Spot’ and the winners of the 
Pudsey and Blush art competition 
will be announced next week, 
together with the grand total of 
money raised from 
our collection 
buckets and cake 
sale.  Thanks again!



Our Careers Team are hoping to host a Careers Show 
for Years 3-5 and Year 7 on Thursday 30th November. 
They have been struggling to find 
companies/establishments who might be willing to 
come in and exhibit to our younger students . 

If you or someone you know would like to exhibit at the 
November event, as detailed below, please email 
(hallama@saintgeorgescofe.kent.sch.uk)

• Thursday 30th November 2023 – Careers Show for 
Years 3-5 and Year 7

• Time: 11am-2.45pm

• Format: Exhibition

• The link below is to our booking form for the event.

• https://forms.gle/ZkKr6ZMXENPvgiej6

Careers Show, 30th November

mailto:hallama@saintgeorgescofe.kent.sch.uk
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FZkKr6ZMXENPvgiej6&data=05%7C01%7CBIANCHETN%40saintgeorgescofe.kent.sch.uk%7C9a68bc452c204fa1513f08dbe5112770%7Ccee1735c35a046bf915bc41c76a55b57%7C0%7C0%7C638355634078095573%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Mu%2Bv0TWWwOFnl0DbXoU130B2P5AdTyXg1DcStES91bA%3D&reserved=0


School Values Awards
Who has been demonstrating our school values this week?

Creativity Honesty Resilience Inclusion Stewardship Thankfulness

Flynn for 

showing 
stewardship by 

being such a 
fantastic classroom 

monitor!

Kata for showing 

creativity when 
completing her 

Children in Need 
artwork!

Isabelle for 

showing 
creativity in her 

writing by using a 
rich vocabulary!

Alex for showing 

creativity in his 
excellent theme park 
design and business 

plan!

Artie for showing 

resilience by not 
giving up – especially 

when putting his 
coat on!

Lottie for 

showing 
resilience by not 
giving up when 
she finds things 

tricky!

Jensen for 

showing 
stewardship by 
being a fantastic 

tour guide on 
open day!



Our stars of the week!

Hedgehogs Daryl for his super reading!

Ladybirds Arbian for trying so hard with his letter writing!

Badgers Jayden for his superb independent number work!

Squirrels Lizzy for always trying her very best!

Owls Aurelia for such beautiful presentation in her books!

Foxes Aanya for being a fantastic maths team leader!

Woodpeckers Stanley for demonstrating an excellent attitude to his 

learning!



Dates for your Diary: Term 2

Term 2

Thursday, 30th 

November

Careers Afternoon for Years 3, 4 & 5

Friday, 1st December Non-uniform Day – please bring an item for 

your class raffle in return for wearing non-

uniform (further information to follow)

Friday, 1st December iRock Worship at 9.30am – Parents of 

children taking part in iRock invited (see 

email sent 10/11/23)

Tuesday, 5th December NCMP for Year R children (see letter 9/11/23)

Friday, 8th December Christmas Jumper & School Christmas Lunch 

Day (further information to follow)

Friday, 8th December Carol Concert for Years 2, 3 and 4 at 2pm – 

Parents invited to attend

Monday, 11th December Dress Rehearsal for Year R and 1 Nativity at 

1.45pm – Parents with small children & babies 

invited to attend

Tuesday, 12th December Year R and 1 Nativity at 1.45pm – Parents 

invited to attend

Wednesday, 13th 

December

Year R and 1 Nativity at 1.45pm – Parents 

invited to attend

Friday, 15th December Primary trip to see the pantomime Snow 

White at Woodville Halls (see letter sent 

10/11/23)

Monday, 18th December Year 5 & The Salvation Army Christmas Carol 

Concert at 6.30pm (further information to 

follow)

Tuesday, 19th 

December

Elf Day! Further information to follow!

Tuesday, 19th 

December

Santa’s Grotto – further information to 

follow!

Wednesday, 20th 

December

Last day of Term 2 – School finishes at 1.15pm



St. Mary’s Church Christmas Fair
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